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SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

This is a rarely interesting  case about spilled intraperitoneal gallstones from previous 

cholecystectomy may be misdiagnosed as neoplastic disease with [18F]FDG PET/CT. 

The diagnostic laparoscopy plays an decisive role for the staging and treatment. 
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SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

The case report presented by Chan et.al. entitled "Case report of a spilled gallstone 

mistaken for a peritoneal metastasis of a cancer of the cervix by [18F]FDG PET/CT" is an 

interesting report that has an important contribution in cases similar to the one 

presented.  One of the important points in imaging diagnosis is to be careful when 

acquiring the images, which in some cases may not be adequate, in this sense, I 

recommend that all acquisition parameters be placed and thus the evaluation of the case 

is supported by the acquisition parameters.  Although the text of a case report is 

somewhat short, it would be interesting to prepare a table with the most important data 

and thus make it clearer for the reader. 

 


